
Red Class News  
Friday 1st March 2019 

I have had an amazing first week in Red class. Getting to know the   
children has been a pleasure and I look forward to us all creating some 
fantastic learning memories together. It has also been a good opportunity 
for me to meet some parents and carers at the door at the end of the day. 
I will take this opportunity now to say that should any parent or carer 

have any concerns or anything at all that they wish to share with me then 
I am always available after school. 

 
This week the children have been enjoying ‘Science week’ and have been          

experimenting with lots of materials both inside and outside in our areas 
and have been having lots of fun. They have also taken advantage of the 

fantastic unseasonal weather we’ve been having and found themselves   
enjoying our superb outdoor area all week. 

 

   

 

 

Quick reminder: You are invited to our…. 

Phonics Information Session 

Miss Blayney is our school phonics lead.  

She would like to invite you to an          

information session on Wednesday 6th March 

at 2:30pm. This will be a great opportunity 

for parents to understand how best to    

support children with phonics at home, and 

for us to explain how we teach phonics in 

school. We hope you can make it!  

Please make sure 
your child has their 
wellies in school 
everyday.  

Please could we ask that children have a couple of pairs of 
spare clothes in their bag each day, this helps us if we need to 
change your child after their muddy adventures! Please make 
sure you include lots of socks! 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Savage 

Weekend challenge: 

Learn your address and practise what 

you would say if you had to ring 

999. 

For the next 6 weeks our topic 
in school is; 

‘People that help us’.  

This topic will allow the      
children to learn about the   

important roles that            
firefighters, police officers, 
medical staff and the RNLI 

play in keeping us safe. 


